Come Give Your Opinion About Land Use! 

Public Forum hosted by the Bowdoinham Comprehensive Planning Committee

Wednesday, November 1, 2023, 6pm, Bowdoinham Community School
1. How to preserve open space in the rural parts of Bowdoinham

2. How to increase housing in the village

3. What could a village district look like on the Route 24/Richmond Boundary
Why We Are Collecting Public Input – We want to hear from you first
It’s well established that Maine is in a housing crisis. Older folks are unable to stay in the communities where they grew up and younger folks are unable to purchase home and/or afford to live near their jobs. As we prepare our new Comprehensive Plan, we want to hear from Bowdoinham residents and businesses about what YOU think. Specifically, we are considering changes to our land use ordinances that would allow for more housing, but want to hear from you first. 
This is the second of two public input meetings to discuss land use. Both meetings are facilitated by Craig Freshley of Good Group Decisions, Brunswick. All ages welcome. Snacks and drinks provided.
Agenda



Arrive early for refreshments!
6:00
Welcome
· Opening Remarks: Joanne Joy, Comprehensive Planning Committee Chair 
· Overview of Forum: Facilitator Craig Freshley will explain how the Forum will work.

6:05
Preserving Open Space in the Residential / Agriculture District
· Background: There seemed to be consensus in our first forum that we should preserve our open spaces and rural character, and that we should reserve our best soils for agriculture. But how?

· Brief presentation of some tools used in other Maine towns to protect agricultural land.

· Discussion and attempt to get consensus on the most promising approaches.

6:55
Potential New Village District Near Richmond
· Background: Also at our first forum, there seemed to be considerable interest in establishing a village district in the vicinity of Route 24 near the Richmond border; an area currently served by municipal sewer and water. Is there indeed favor for this idea?
· Brief Presentation

· Discussion with goal to get to consensus on most promising approaches

· Should commercial and/or industrial activity be allowed in this district?

· Should septic systems be allowed, or should we require that new development use municipal sewer and water infrastructure?

7:15
Increasing Density in the Village Districts I and II
· Background: At the first Forum there seemed to be consensus to standardize the residential requirements of Village District 1 and 2, expand the districts to match availability of municipal water, and increase housing density. 

· Brief Presentation: Some tools used in other Maine towns to protect agricultural land.

· Discussion and attempt to get consensus on the most promising approaches.
· How best to increase housing density

7:45
Closing Comments
This is a chance for any last words from participants and committee members.
8:00
Adjourn
